
Schroeder-Hietalati Scholarship Available 
 

Deadline to Apply is November 15, 2012 
 

The deadline to apply for the scholarship is November 15, 2012.  
Applications are available from the district office of McGregor School or by calling 
218-768-2111 ext 223. 
  

The scholarship was established in 1994 by Anne Schroeder, in memory 
of her late husband Wilbur.  It is available to any McGregor High School graduate 
that is a second year student and has successfully completed their first year of 
college studies in a technical program, including those returning to school after a 
long or short period of time.  Its purpose is to honor over 50 years of continuous 
attendance of the Hietalati family at the McGregor High School. 
 

The Schroeder-Hietalati Scholarship will be awarded to a student in good 
standing who needs financial help to continue his/her program of studies.  To 
qualify, they must be enrolled in a technical or trade program; be a graduate of 
McGregor High School; have financial need and a satisfactory academic record 
in the first year of studies.  The applicant must have completed the first year of 
their two or more year program.   
 
 


